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Sent from my iPad

I see no reason for the changes to the voter identification legislation. It worked well at the last
election I can only see an ulterior motive by the present Queensland Government. Also why are
unions allowed to contribute funds to the ALP with no limit, whereas other donations to other
parties have a limit imposed on them. Not right by my way of thinking.
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